
  

 
 
 
 
 

 Route 3 (Plank Road) over Lick Run 

Bridge Replacement Project 

Spotsylvania County 

Notice of Willingness 
 

Find out about the proposed project to replace the existing 
bridge on Route 3 at Lick Run in Spotsylvania County. The 
project is located 0.177 miles west of Lick Run to 0.186 miles 
east of Lick Run. 
 
This project will install a single or double box concrete culvert 
replacing the existing bridge located on the westbound travel 
lanes.   
 
Review the project information at VDOT’s Fredericksburg District 
Office, 87 Deacon Road, Fredericksburg, VA 22405, 540-899-
4288 or TDD/TTY 711. You can also review the project 
information at VDOT’s Fredericksburg Residency Office, 86 
Deacon Road, Fredericksburg, Virginia 22405. 
 

If your concerns cannot be satisfied, VDOT is willing to hold a 
public hearing. You may request that a public hearing be held by 
sending a written request to Mr. Khalil Minhas, Project Manager, 
Virginia Department of Transportation, 87 Deacon Road, 
Fredericksburg, VA 22405 on or prior to March 31, 2020.  If a 
request for a public hearing is received, notice of date, time, and 
place of the hearing will be posted. 
 
In compliance with the National Historic Preservation Act, Section 
106 and 36 CFR Part 800, information concerning the potential 
effects of the proposed improvements on properties listed in or 
eligible for listing in the National Register of Historic Places are 
included in the National Environmental Policy Act documentation. 
 

VDOT ensures nondiscrimination and equal employment in all 
programs and activities in accordance with Title VI and Title VII of 
the Civil Rights Act of 1964. If you need more information or 
special assistance for persons with disabilities or limited English 
proficiency, contact the project manager listed above at 
540-899-4288 or TDD/TTY 711. 
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